

Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley 127 S. First St., Geneva, IL 60134

December 1, 2017

Dear Julie:

Thank you SO very much for your very generous donation of \$500 for 2 twin beds, to CHIP IN Batavia and the Batavia Foundation for Educational Excellence. This family will be so very grateful for your kindness. We used BMC Mattress to buy 2 twin beds (mattress, frame, box spring). I did reach out to Hesed House and they connected me to a wonderful man at Knox church, and he gave me great information for the future about buying beds at the best price and quality for kids.

It is because of the generosity of our community that we have the resources to help improve the lives and education of the students of BPS101. CHIP IN is working to help and support the students in BPS101 who are in temporary or transitional housing, or who are on free/reduced lunch, and in need of warm clothing, school supplies, and other necessities and individualized support. Please use this letter for tax purposes. The Foundation is a not for profit 501(C) (3) and our Tax ID is 36-3428750. No goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with your donation.

Thank you so much, Julie, for your help and the generosity of the Community Foundation. We have a wonderful community and we can do so much to help our students because of all the support from wonderful groups, like yours. We are in our 5th year of CHIP IN and we are doing more projects to help families, like a 1-time rent scholarship, paying for bussing for ECC students in need, paying for a mentor program at all Title 1 schools, math tutor program at RMS and a counseling program for depression at RMS and BHS, and more! And providing furniture and bedding!

Sincerely,

Joanne Spitz

Co-Chair, CHIP IN Batavia; Past BFEE Board Member/Chair

CHIP IN Batavia

c/o Batavia Foundation for Educational Excellence P.O. Box 1003 | Batavia, IL 60510 www.chipinbatavia.org

